
 

ENGLISH 

In English we will be focusing on SATs preparation. We will 

be working on our test techniques, exploring SAT style 

questions and applying all of our learning from KS2. We will 

take time to look at SPaG and how we can answer SPaG 

questions. We will complete our SATs on the week beginning 

Monday 8th May. We will sit the following papers on the days:  

• Tuesday 9th May – SPaG (two separate papers one 20 

minute spelling and a 45 minute SPaG paper)  

• Wednesday 10th May - Reading (one paper with three 

different sections in 1 hour). 

We will also be reading and working on the book “The boy at 

the back of the class” by Onjali Q. Raúf.  

 MATHS  

In maths, we will begin by reviewing all question styles 

and methods. We will focus on ensuring all topics are 

covered and well-practiced before our SATs. We will 

complete our SATs on the week beginning Monday 8th 

May. We will sit the following papers on the days:  

• Thursday 11th May – Papers 1 and 2 (arithmetic 

for 30 minutes and then a 40-minute reasoning 

paper)  

• Friday 12th May – Paper 3 (reasoning paper for 

40 minutes) 

 
SCIENCE  

In science, we will explore changes to materials in 

particular looking into reversible and irreversible 

changes – this will involve practical investigations and 

scientific observations! 

RE  

We will be exploring why is Moses important 

to Jewish people. This will include an exploration 

into the Jewish religion and who Moses was.  

PSHE/BRITISH VALUES 

In health and wellbeing, we’ll be starting 

the term by attending workshops on ‘Give 

racism the red card.’ This opportunity will 

help pupils develop their understanding on 

issues like racism, discrimination and 

prejudice.  

PE   

In PE, we will be using the Core Task of Pairs 

Cricket to further work on our skills associated 

with games and in particular, batting and fielding 

games. 

We’re also lucky enough to have Commando Joe on 

a Friday afternoon this Term to help with team-

building and cooperation skills further too. 

 

MUSIC 

We will be expanding our knowledge of notation 

and musical compositions. We will look at written 

music, appreciate music and discuss what we have 

learnt and listened to.  

  

COMPUTING 

This half-term we will complete our Text 

Adventure Stories from last half-term, then 

move on to exploring the difference between 

the World Wide Web and Internet. We will 

also get a chance to see how the school’s 

network runs and conduct some research into 

the inventor of the World Wide Web: Tim 

Berners-Lee. 

HISTORY 

In our history topic, will answering the 

question ‘How have the rights of children 

changed over time?’ this will involve the pupils 

learning all about the UNCRC. We will explore 

how children have the right to education and 

how this has changed over time.  

 

FRENCH  

This term our French will explore our 

conversational skills as we plan and prepare 

conversations about family, home, holiday, clothes 

and much more. We will focus on the verb ‘aller’ 

meaning to go.  

DT 

We will be learning about ‘Funky Furnishings’ with 

the aim of children designing and making their own 

cushion cover. We will learn and apply sewing skills 

to decorate and join fabric to make our cushions.   


